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House Bill 109 

Sponsor Statement — Version A 

 

“An Act extending the termination date of the Board of Governors of the Alaska Bar 

Association; and providing for an effective date.” 

 

HB 109 extends the termination date of the Board of Governors of the Alaska Bar Association 

until June 30, 2029, in accordance with the recommendation of the Legislative Auditor. 

 

The Board of Governors serves an important public service by regulating the practice of law, 

promoting reform in the law and in judicial procedure, facilitating the administration of justice, 

investigating complaints, requiring continuing legal education (CLE) for membership, and 

increasing the public service and efficiency of the Bar. 


